
 

 

 

 

Legal Notice 

TOWN OF RYE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

SELECT BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Rye Select Board will hold a Public Hearing in accordance with RSA 31:95-b on 

Monday, November 14, 2022, 6:30 p.m. at the Rye Town Hall, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH.  

The purpose of the hearing is to consider acceptance and expenditure of eighteen thousand five 

hundred forty-six dollars ($18,546.00) from the State of NH for the Locality Equipment 

Matching Program Grant to partially fund the Lucas Chest Compression System that was 

purchased this year for the Rye Fire Department. 
 
Rye Select Board 
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